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January 25, 2023 
 
 
ALYANNAH DESIREE DEMATAWARAN 
Universidad de Manila 
 
  
Dear Ms. Dematawaran: 
 
In response to your request dated January 9, 2023 with Tracking no. #JJWC-254689329304 
we would like to share with you the following:  
 

• Annual Data on Children at Risk (CAR) and Children in Conflict with the Law (CICL) 
2019-2021 (Attached); 

• For statistical data, please send your request directly to the Philippine National 
Police (PNP) addressed to Police Brigadier General ARCADIO A JAMORA, JR, Acting 
Chief of Women and Children Protection Center at foi.didm@pnp.gov.ph or at PNP 
FOI Portal at https://www.foi.gov.ph/requests/new?agency=PNP 

• For programs, policies and guidelines you may visit our official website at 
https://jjwc.gov.ph/ 

 
 
Thank you and stay safe. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 

 
LILIBETH A. GALLEGO 
FOI Decision Maker 
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